November 30, 2011
Scott M. McGee, P.E.

9700 Tanoan Dr NE
Albuquerque, NM 87111
Re:
Immaculate Conception Church & St. Mar’s School Addition Grading and 
Drainage Plan, Engineer’s Stamp dated 10-21-11 (K14/D102)                       
619 Copper Ave., NW
Dear Mr. McGee,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 11-15-11, the above referenced plan cannot be approved for Building Permit until the following comments are addressed:

· Provide additional spot elevations to assure that runoff for the northerly addition will drain out to 6th Street via the existing entrance.

· The landscaping areas on the three sides of the southerly addition should be depressed to retain/infiltrate the first  ½” of the rain.  Please provide ponding calculations.


If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.







Sincerely,







Shahab Biazar, P.E.







Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
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